

5M4 Newsletter





IN THIS ISSUE

Page 2 -A note from PGE Sue Kulbeik

Page 3 - Alert Team Flyer

Page 4 - P-FEET HEARING LOSS WALK - June 3

Page 5 - P-FEET HEARING LOSS registration form

Page 6 - Elbow Lake Lions special event!

Page 7 - Mark Lindquest is now a LION!

Page 8 - Evansville & Spicer Lions honored

Page 9 - ions PORTAL DEADLINE DATES

Page 10 - Boston Conv. info. and

USA/Canada Leadership Forum Sept. 21-23

Page 11 - Hearing Research Fellowship Application

Page 12 - Tinnitus Research Study information

Page 13 - Heart of a Lion Award form

Page 14 - Cancer Foundation Believe

Award' application

2023

Thank you, Thank you, THANK YOU!

My wife Jo and myself want to thank each and every member of this great district. This past year has been nothing short of amazing for the two of us. We have made many lifelong friends.

Throughout the course of our year being your District Governor team, we have learned a lot. We have had the opportunity to visit your clubs and to see how each and every club operates differently. And yet we all have a common goal. Helping others.

I want to also let you know as I write this article, we are really close as a District, to reach all the goals we started with. For that <u>thank you!</u>!

I had the opportunity to sit and talk with International President Lion Brian and Lion Lori at the Multiple Convention. They both indicated how proud they are to be from such a great District and amazing Multiple. They indicated how well we worked as District to overcome member and retention issues. There are still areas to improve. but we are moving in the right direction anyways.

TOGETHER WE CAN was Lion Brian's theme and TOGETHER WE DID. Great job!!

So again, Thanks for a great year. NOW let's work together with our next District Governor Lion Sue.



DG Lion Rob Wiener and Lion Jo Wiener

Lion Sue has the next set of District goals to build off the success of the last goals. Lion Sue will be a great leader for our District. She also has Lion Jacque Heinen in her corner as 1st Vice District Governor and Lion Susan Krumery as 2VDG. The District is in great hands.

For me and my wife Jo: We will be moving on in leadership as the Council Chair Team for next year. This truly a honor being voted into this position. We look forward to helping the multiple succeed.

This is a short article because all I can say is THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU.

THIS IS THE BEST DISTRICT IN THE MULTIPLE. (My biased opinion anyways).

Remember if you have any question or concerns or ides, never hesitate to contact me.

5m4 DG Rob Wiener 5m4lionrob@gmail.com 320-241-7100